
 
Dear Life Members: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I want to thank you for your continued involvement in the 
Academy as well as to your past and future contributions. The strength of the Academy is our 
membership and as a Life Member and mentor, you are in a position to nominate younger 
members of our profession and encourage them to join the Academy. In 2022, the Board of 
Directors voted on waiving meeting registration fees for any Life Member who served as a 
primary sponsor for a new member candidate applying for membership. This year, the Board 
voted to maintain waiving meeting registration fees as a permanent benefit to all Life Members 
who serve as primary sponsors for new member candidates, for the meeting year which they 
apply for membership.  
 
Please direct the member candidate(s) to the AAFP website where the new member application 
can be accessed under the “Membership” tab. The candidate you sponsor should complete the 
application, pay the application fee, and forward the nomination form link to you. You may also 
access the nomination form directly on the Academy website on the same Membership tab. 
You will need to complete the nomination form, which will include a brief letter in support of 
your candidate’s nomination.  All of this must be completed prior to January 1st of the year your 
candidate wishes to be considered for membership, and for you to receive the waived 
registration fee to that year’s meeting. 
 
In order to have your meeting fee waived, please contact Academy Secretary, Dr. Steve 
Rosenstiel (aafpsec@gmail.com) and Academy Treasurer/Secretary for Guests, Dr. Anthony 
Kritkausky (arkaafp@gmail.com) prior to registering for the annual meeting. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the Academy. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Sangeetha Raghavendra, DMD, MDSc. 
President 
American Academy of Fixed Prosthodontics 
 
 


